NORTH DUFFIELD CONSERVATION AND LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 18 April 2017 at North Duffield
Village Hall.

1 Apologies received from Bob Wells and Phyllis Holling. 17 members
attended.

2 The Minutes of the meeting held on 21 March 2017 had been taken by Brian
Elsey in the absence of the Secretary and were agreed as a true record.

3 Matters arising
Details were confirmed about the visit to the Northern Archaeology
store at Helmsley; Wednesday 10/5/17 with members arranging to share cars.
Heritage Lottery Funded project: nothing further to report at present.

4 Correspondence: none received.

5 Finances.
Book sales to date £1054.66
AND £300.49
History Society £1479.61
Total ££2834.61

6 Other business
2 buckets of snowdrops to be planted around the village. These have
been donated by Alwyn Tomlinson before his garden is built on.
The secretary gave an update on various planning applications that the
PC had discussed. A big development on York Road has recently been
refused by SDC. It seems likely the applicant will appeal.
Speaker
Our speaker was Tony Abramson, who spoke very knowledgably about Anglo
Saxan coinage. He had a lot of material and so may return on another
occasion, as his talk ran well over time. Something to plan for the forthcoming
year?

Next meeting.
Following the summer break, the next meeting will be held on Tuesday
September 19 2017, 7; 30 at North Duffield Village Hall.




